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Contact Information 
Email:             SciotoModelA@gmail.com 

 
Website:         www.TheModelAClub.org 
 
facebook:       Scioto Model A Club 
                            (closed group) 
 
Telephone:    (614) 572-3682 
 
US Mail:         The Scioto Model “A” Club 
                        C/o Pat Liston 
                        751 S. State Route 605 
                        Sunbury, Ohio  43074 
 

Cover Photo 
This month’s cover photo was taken 
on last month’s tour to the 
Portsmouth Floodwall Murals.  
Sitting in front of one of the many 
murals is club member Steward 
Gibboney’s 1931 Phaeton. 
  
 

 

 

The Chief’s 

Corner 
 
 
 
Hello Everyone! 
 

I'm excited for the June Tech Meeting! Daric 

Galden is going to talk about a new improved 

block that has come out. He's going to be putting it 

in his car. There are a couple schedule changes 

so please check your calendar for updates. 

 

Thanks to Steve and Bill for a wonderful tour to 

the Portsmouth Flood Wall. We had a great time! 

 

Stay safe and I’ll see you soon! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Clark 

 

mailto:SciotoModelA@gmail.com
http://www.themodelaclub.org/


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

June Birthdays 

 Dan Bickley 

Jenni Cheek 

Spencer Cheek 

Clark  Garn 

Jim Janosik 

Bill Lowary 

Kevin  McAllister 

Mike McBride 

Bill Minor 

Adena Pavkov 

Mike Ruede 

Karen

Our Next 

Meeting: 
DATE:      June 2nd, 2021 
 

TIME:       7:00 pm 
 

PLACE:   Rick Lindner’s Ford 

Garage 
 

LOCATION:      259 East Tompkins 

       Columbus, Ohio 
 

TOPIC: “Newly Designed Ford 

Model “A” Block” 

DIRECTIONS:   

1.  Take I-71 to Exit 112. 

2.  Go West on Hudson Street to 

Summit Street. 

3.  Go South on Summit Street to 

Thompkins Street. 

4.  Go West on Thompkins Street. 

5.  Rick Lindner’s Ford Garage is a 

white building on the South side of 

the street. 

6.  You may park around the garage, 

on the street or in the school lot 

across from the garage. 

Picnic with the Props 
On June 25th, Pat & Dick Liston will be leading 

us on our “Picnic with the Props” tour.  Please 

note that this is a FRIDAY tour.  We will be 

heading up to Wynkoop Airfield in Mount 

Vernon, Ohio to visit the National Waco Club as 

they celebrate their 62nd Club Reunion.  Waco 

planes will be flying in from across the country 

for this four day event.  Two other Model “A” clubs and two Model “T” clubs have also been 

invited.  This should make for a wonderful display of antique autos and airplanes.  We will 

meet in front of the Courtyard by Marriott located at 5211 Forest Drive in New Albany, Ohio.  

We will be departing promptly at 9:00 am.  You will want to be sure and bring a chair to sit on.  

Food and ice cream will be available at the airfield.  This should be a fun filled day with great 

opportunities for some excellent pictures.  Since there will be four other clubs present, let’s 

have a good turn out and make our club well represented and proud! 



 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

From the Desk of 

Pat Liston 
Secretary 

 
 
 

We had a great meeting on May 5, even if it was a little colder than we would have 
liked. We had four Model A’s and 14 members attend.  
 
President Garn thanked everyone for coming. He then proceeded to pass out the 
mileage awards for 2020.  They were as follows: 
 
 Clark Garn  1,000 miles  Tom Wickersham  2,108 miles 
 Jim Jones  1,017 miles  Rick Lindner  2,188 miles 
 Steve Rohner 1,020 miles  William Minor  2,392 miles 
 Spencer Creek 1,318 miles 
 
He then spoke about our upcoming tour on May 22nd. We will be heading down to 
Portsmouth, Ohio to view the Floodwall Murals. This tour will be led by Steve & 
Jaci Rohner and Bill & Winnie Minor. 
       
Our next Tech Meeting will be held on June 2nd at 7:00 p.m.  We will be  meeting at   
Rick Lindner’s Ford Garage located at 259 East Tompkins Street in Columbus, 
Ohio.  Daric Galden will be speaking about the new Model “A” Ford engine block 
being manufactured.  
 
We then discussed the upcoming tour on June 25th to the Waco Reunion Fly-in. 
The event is a go for sure, and they plan on having a food vender and an ice 
cream vendor at the event.  We will be meeting at 9:00 a.m. at the Service Road in 
front of the Courtyard by Marriott Hotel.   The hotel is located behind the Dairy 
Queen on Route 62 in New Albany.  The hotel address is 5211 Forest Drive, New 
Albany, Ohio.  A map will be passed out at the June Tech Meeting for those not 
familiar with the area.  
 
Steve Rohner then gave a presentation on touring.  He spoke about touring 
etiquette and how you should always be aware of the car directly behind you. He 
reminded everyone to slow down to allow the cars behind you to catch up due to  
delays at red lights and other cars getting in our line-up. He said it is your 
responsibility to see that the car behind you makes the correct turns and keeps 
on track.  Thank you Steve for these reminders.  He then spoke about some of the 
things that are good to bring along when on a tour.  This was very educational.  
While each of us cannot carry everything on the list, if each person would bring 
one or two of the items, it would ensure no breakdown would leave anyone 
stranded.  If you would like a copy of the list, just let me know.  I would be happy 
to send it as an attachment in a blast email to all interested. 
        
Be sure to check the calendar in this newsletter.  I look forward to seeing you at 

our upcoming events. 

Secretary’s Report for May 
 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

June 
 

2
nd

 – 7:00      Tech Meet: 
Lindner’s Ford Garage 
259 East Tompkins Street 
Columbus, Ohio 

 

25
th
 – 9:00     Tour: 

WACO / Ford Joint Meet 
9051 Granville Road 
Mt. Vernon, Ohio 

 

 

July 
 

7
th

 – 7:00    Tech Meet: 
Dick Liston’s Garage 
751 South St. Rt. 605 
Sunbury, Ohio 

 

24
th

 – 9:30  Tour: 
Hocking Hills 
Laurelville, Ohio 
 

 

August 
 

4th – 7:00      Tech Meet: 
TBD 

 

7
th

 – 12:15     Commercial Point Go-Kart Races 
Commercial Point, Ohio 

 

15
th

 – 9:30     Tour: 
Southern A’s 20

th
 Anniversary 

Don Mink’s Farm 
Bulaville Pike 
Gallipolis, Ohio 

 

20
th

 – 21
st       

  Arthritis Benefit Car Show 
555 Metro Place N. 
Dublin, Ohio 

 

28
th

 – 9:30     Tour: 
Nelsonville Area 
Nelsonville, Ohio 

 

 

September 
 

1st – 7:00   Tech Meet: 
Lindner’s Ford Garage 
259 East Tompkins Street 

           Columbus, Ohio 
 

18
th

 – 9:30  Tour: 
TBD 

 

 

October 
 

6
th

 – 7:00       Tech Meet: 
Community Center 
26 W. Scioto Street 
Commercial Point, Ohio 

 

16
th

 – 9:30     Tour: 
Laurelville Area 

   Laurelville, Ohio 

 

November 
 

5th – 10:30 Veterans’ Day Parade 
200 West Nationwide Blvd. 
Columbus, Ohio 

 

6
th

 – 12:00  Meeting & Cookout 
Harbage’s Farm 
6325 Lucas Pike NE 
Plain City, Ohio 

 

 

December 
 

4
th

 – 11:30 Christmas Party 
TBD 

 
 

 

2021 Scioto Model “A” Ford Club Schedule 

Revised 05/30/2021 

Some of the Tour Dates have changed! 

When making plans, be sure you are looking at the most 

recent Club Schedule! 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
    

East Side Tune-Up Day 
Last month, we held our second tune-up day of the year.  This was our annual 

East Side Tune-Up Day.  We got together at John Baker’s garage on the east 

side of Columbus.  There were around seven Model “A”s present.  We did lube 

jobs, adjusted timing, checked toe-in, and even did an oil change.  It was a 

beautiful day and a lot of fun.  A big thank you goes out to John Baker for 

inviting us into his home and hosting this event for the club. 
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National Events 

2021 MARC National Meet 
Oshkosh, Wisconsin 

June 7
th

 – 11
th

, 2021 

Host Hotel 

Best Western Premier Waterfront Hotel 

& Conference Center 

1 North Main St 

Oshkosh, WI 54901 

1(800) 780-7234 

Cobblestone Suites 

3105 Washburn Street 

Oshkosh, Wisconsin  

888-693-8262 

Hilton Garden Inn Oshkosh 

1355 West 20th Avenue 

Oshkosh, Wisconsin 

920-966-1300 

LaQuinta 

1886 Rath Lane 

Oshkosh, Wisconsin 

920-233-4190 

24th Annual Model “A” Day 

June 6, 2021 
9:00 a.m.  –  2:00 p.m. 

Sharon, Wisconsin 
Come join the Rock-Ford A’s and the Sharon Main Street Association for the Midwest’s largest 

gathering of Model A’s! This celebration of “Henry’s Lady” traditionally hosts hundreds of 

Model A’s in every body style and color from at least 4 surrounding states. Free admission for 

this all-day event which runs from 9 am to 2 pm. Entertainment includes time-era skits, a jazz 

band, dance performances, and a vintage fashion show. Food choices include a pig roast, ice 

cream social, “running board lunches”, bake sale, and specialty food vendors. There will be a 

swap meet, crafters, novelty and antique shops, a 50/50 raffle, and a raffle for a Model A part. 

Something for everyone! Stop on your way to the MARC National Meet in Oshkosh! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

May Club Meeting 
On May 5th, the Scioto Model “A” Ford Club held the first meeting of 2021.  This was the first 

membership meeting since November 7th of last year.  Six months without a club meeting has 

seemed like an eternity.  The meeting was held outdoors at a shelter house located at Grigg’s 

Reservoir.  Although it was a little chilly, it was a nice turn-out.  It was also good to see that 

four members drove their Model “A”s to the meeting.  Hopefully, things can start getting back 

to normal and we can keep meeting on a monthly basis.  Our next Tech Meet will be held on 

June 2nd at 7:00 p.m. at Rick Lindner’s Ford Garage.  His garage is located at 259 East 

Tompkins Street in Columbus, Ohio. 



 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Local Events 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Portsmouth Floodwall Mural Tour 

 On the 22nd of last month, the Scioto Model “A” Ford Club took its first tour of the 2021 

touring season.  Steve Rohner led the group down to Portsmouth, Ohio to view the murals 

painted on the floodwall.  Although we didn’t have a large group, we did have a beautiful day 

and a lot of fun.  Six Model “A”s and a couple of modern cars made the trek down to the 

banks of the Ohio River.  There were around twelve club members and a few extra guests 

along for the trip.  After looking at the murals, we headed over to a local park for a picnic 

lunch.  After the picnic, we split up into two groups.  Three of the “A”s headed towards home 

and the other three hung around Portsmouth to check out the local brewery.   We had one 

incident on the way down when our lead Model “A” quit running.  After a quick diagnosis and 

the installation of a new condenser, we were back on the road.  Henrietta, the club’s rubber 

chicken, gets to ride along with whoever is the last member to break down while on a tour.  

So for now, she will enjoy riding along with Steve & Jaci Rohner.  A big thank you goes out to 

Steve & Jackie for putting together such a nice tour. 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 

Backyard Tech Tip 

Bill Brex  

Penn Ohio Model “A” Club 

A tip for an emergency condenser is to buy a good 

condenser that has a “foot” on it and a “pig tail” about 

3” long.  Loosen up one of the screws that hold the coil 

to the firewall, slip the “foot” of the condenser between 

the coil bracket and firewall and then tighten the screw 

down again making sure there is good contact between 

all units.  This gives a good ground connection.  Leave 

the “pig tail” hang free for emergency use.  Should 

your condenser located in the “A” distributor burn out, 

just loosen the coil terminal nut, attach the “pig tail” 

Spare Condenser 

just loosen the coil terminal nut, attach the “pig tail” clip, tighten terminal nut again and be 

merrily on your way.  If you should wish to use this modification, the condenser will serve 

for years as it is located away from intense heat of the motor.  Heat is the worst enemy of the 

stock Model “A” Ford condenser. 

“A” Word on Fashion 

Knickerbockers: 

     Amy Johnson was a pioneering English 

pilot who was the first woman to fly solo from 

London to Australia.  She borrowed the 

knickerbockers, or jodhpurs trouser fashion, 

from men as a comfortable and practical form 

of dress for female aviators of the era. The 

avant-garde style of knickerbockers, loose-

fitting breeches gathered at the knee, was 

adopted as a fashion statement by women 

during the 1920’s, often accompanied by a 

shirt and tie. 

american-historama.org 



 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

This month we feature Vilma Bánky.   Bánky was born in 1901 in Austria-Hungary.  After graduation 

from secondary school, she took courses to work as a stenographer, but was offered a role in a film.  

Her first film appearance was in Germany in 1919. On a trip to Budapest in 1925, Hollywood film 

producer Samuel Goldwyn discovered and signed her to a contract.  She appeared opposite silent 

film star Rudolph Valentino in 1925 and 1926.  In the mid and late 1920s, she was Goldwyn's 

biggest money maker.  She married actor Rod La Rocque in 1927.  It is commonly believed that her 

thick Hungarian accent led, with the advent of sound, to her career being cut short; however, she 

began losing interest in films and wanted to settle down with La Rocque and simply be his wife. By 

1928, she had begun announcing her intention to retire within a few years.  Although the couple 

never had any children themselves, together they formed the Banky–La Rocque Foundation to 

educate children.  Bánky and La Rocque remained married until his death in 1969.   Bánky died in 

1991 in Los Angeles, California from cardiopulmonary failure at the age of 90.  When she died, she 

left a sizable estate. 

 

 

Presenting 

The 

FLAPPER of the MONTH 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


